From: Rebecca Kantor-Martin [mailto:rkantor-martin@ehe.osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 4:50 PM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: concurrence request for Linguistics 307
So sorry Sophia, I must have lost track of this one. 

You have the concurrence of the School of Teaching and Learning.

Rebecca Kantor, Professor and Director

School of Teaching and Learning

College of Educaiton and Human Ecology

